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Commission Clerk 
Email:  mwalshdoucette@irac.pe.ca  
 

November 7, 2024 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Derek Key, KC and Andrew MacDonald 
Key Murray Law 
494 Granville Street 
Summerside, PE  C1A 4K4 
Counsel for Appellants 
 
Mitchell O’Shea 
Legal Services 
Justice and Public Safety 
95 Rochford Street, PO Box 2000 
Charlottetown, PE 
Counsel for Respondent (Minister) 
 
 
Dear Messrs. Key, MacDonald and O’Shea:  
 
Re: LA23004 Sheldon Stewart and Mike James v Minister of Agriculture and Land 
 
As you will recall, on May 17, 2024, upon request of Counsel for the Appellants, the 
Commission agreed to adjourn the hearing of this matter that had been scheduled for 
Wednesday, June 19, 2024. 
 
We have not corresponded with the parties since that time. 
 
Please advise whether the parties are currently in a position to schedule this matter for a 
hearing. If so, Commission Staff will be in touch to offer new dates. 
 
Trusting this is satisfactory.  
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Michelle Walsh-Doucette 
Commission Clerk 
Email:  mwalshdoucette@irac.pe.ca 
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